
September 15, 2000

Carole Washburn
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re: In the Matter of Rulemaking Concerning Collocation - 
Docket No. UT-990582 –  Comments of the Washington 

Independent Telephone Association Rural Coalition

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please note that the reference to sixty months on page nine should be sixty weeks.
I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

Sincerely,

TERRY VANN

TV/nr
Enclosures
Cc: WITA Board of Trustees

Commissioner Marilyn Showalter
Commissioner Richard Hemstad
Commissioner William Gillis


